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• Page 2:  
Email to send to parents about the “SAFER Choices” Student Assembly. 
 

• Page 3:  
Paragraphs to send out for promoting parents to attend the Parent 
Program. 
 

• Page 4:  
Email to send to parents about the “Let’s Talk” Student Assembly. 
 

• Page 5:  
Sample email a school sent out (different the above ones). 
  



 

 

 
 
 
 
PROMOTING “SAFER Choices” Student Assembly: 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

At [School Name], we’re committed to cultivating a culture of respect—one where every 
student feels seen, heard, and safe. As part of that commitment, we’re honored to host Hall-
of-Fame Speaker and author Mike Domitrz for his nationally acclaimed “SAFER Choices” 
student assembly on [DATE]. 

This high-impact session engages students in real-life conversations around boundaries, 
consent, healthy relationships, and supporting survivors. Mike delivers an honest, age-
appropriate message that empowers students to make respectful choices—for themselves 
and others. 

Taking time to address these vital topics is a decision rooted in both research and care. 
Schools, educators, and parents across the country consistently praise Mike’s assemblies for 
creating meaningful, lasting impact in their student communities. 

Here’s what other schools have said about Mike’s work: 

• “I can’t recall an assembly more well-received in my 29 years in education.” – High 
School Principal 

• “Mike’s ability to engage teens on these sensitive topics is unmatched.” – Dean of 
Students 

• “The shift in student conversations after his visit was immediate and powerful.” – 
School Counselor 

We’re excited to bring this transformational experience to our students—and we’re grateful 
for your partnership in building a safer, more respectful school culture. 

 

 
 
  



 

 

 
 
 
 
PROMOTING THE PARENT PROGRAM: 
 
OPTION #1: 

 How do we protect our kids from a culture where sex and sexual pressures are 
everywhere? In a world of constant online influences and mixed messages about intimacy, 
your child deserves clarity, confidence, and respect. That’s exactly what Hall-of-Fame 
speaker Mike Domitrz delivers in his powerful session, “SAFER Choices for My Child in a 
Sexualized World.” After attending, parents rave about the real-life strategies they gained for 
talking with their kids about boundaries, consent, and healthy relationships—without the 
awkwardness. 
 
  Join us for one hour of insight, tools, and transformative guidance every family can use. 
Because when we lead with respect, we give our kids the skills to thrive.  

 #ParentNight #RespectMatters #SAFERChoices #LeadWithRespect. 
 
 
OPTION #2: 
In a world where our kids are surrounded by sexualized messages, parents often ask, “How 
do I protect and prepare my child without scaring them?” That’s exactly what “SAFER 
Choices for My Child in a Sexualized World” delivers—real-world strategies rooted in 
respect, not fear. Internationally recognized and Hall-of-Fame speaker Mike Domitrz engages 
parents with warmth, humor, and proven tools for guiding their children through tricky 
conversations about boundaries, consent, relationships, and online influences.  
 
You’ll leave feeling more confident, equipped, and ready to help your child make choices that 
honor their dignity and the dignity of others. 
 
 
OPTION #3: 
Why attend "SAFER Choices for My Child in a Sexualized World"? 
Join us for an open, honest conversation that goes beyond the typical “talk.” This program, 
led by Hall-of-Fame Speaker and author Mike Domitrz, equips parents with practical tools for 
discussing boundaries, consent, healthy relationships, sexual assault, societal influences 
(such as porn and nudes), and raising teens’ personal standards. You'll gain new language, 
strategies, and insights for guiding your teen through today’s complex sexual culture.  
 
 
This next paragraph is optional depending on if your school wants students welcomed 
to the evening program or not: 
While designed specifically for adults, students are welcome to join you if you're comfortable 
with them engaging in a more advanced, real-world discussion than they will be hearing 
during the day.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
PROMOTING the “LET’S TALK” Student Assembly: 
 

Let’s Talk: A Candid Conversation About Choices, Consent, and Culture 
In today’s hypersexualized culture, students face intense pressure—from peers, social 
media, and cultural norms. “Let’s Talk” is a skills-based assembly designed to equip high 
school students with practical tools for making safer, healthier choices. 

Through honest, engaging dialogue, students will learn how to: 

• Navigate peer pressure and the push to be sexually active 
• Respond to requests for nudes or sexting with confidence and clarity 
• Understand the risks of combining alcohol and sexual decision-making 
• Recognize the harmful impacts of porn’s unrealistic portrayals 
• Establish and honor one’s boundaries (and others’) 
• Build a personal standard for healthy, respectful intimacy 

This is not a fear-based lecture or a list of “don’ts.” It’s a powerful, student-centered 
conversation that empowers teens to make choices rooted in respect—for themselves and for 
others. 

Here’s what students say about the “Let’s Talk” Assembly: 

• “Amazing and a must. To not attend is to sell yourself short.” 
• “It breaks a lot of deep-rooted mindsets we had about peer pressure, consent, and 

sex.” 
• “Eye opening—this helps you realize a lot of things you don’t think about.” 
• “Life-changing.” 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
SAMPLE EMAIL A SCHOOL SENT OUT: 

 

  
   

Dear Parents, 
  
We hope you will join us for an evening with Mike Domitrz and The Center for Respect at ________ p.m. on Tuesday, 

March 21st in the ______________.  
  
For more than a decade, The Center for Respect has been inspiring students and families through humor and a truly 

unique approach to healthier dating and communication. Impactful and timely, The Center for Respect holds nothing 

back. As an award-winning author and the founder of The Center for Respect, Mike Domitrz works closely with students, 

parents, and educators across the country, discussing healthy approaches to respectful relationships. 
  
You may have read Domitrz quoted in major publications such as The Wall Street Journal or viewed him as a featured 

expert on Dateline NBC’s My Kid Would Never Do That series. In bringing Domitrz to campus, we hope you will gain 

useful skills and strategies for helping your child make safer choices around relationships, dating, substances, and consent.  
 

  

 


